Hello Class of 2020,

If you are planning to attend Riverside City College (RCC) in the fall, your ARE now eligible for their Promise Program.  This program includes, free tuition, textbook vouchers, priority registration, and a Promise Adviser.  

To ensure that you are invited into the RCC Promise Program (there is no application), the following three steps need to be completed with accurate information by April 30, 2020.

1 - Apply to RCC through their website and complete all steps:  
https://www.rcc.edu/services/admissions/Pages/gettingstarted/first-time.aspx
· You must enter your Social Security Number in the application.
· You must choose a major (you can change it later) - no undecided.
· You must complete the online Orientation after you apply.
2 - Complete the FAFSA or the Dream Act.
· FAFSA website:  https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
· Dream Act Website:  https://dream.csac.ca.gov/
3 - Attend an online Promise Program session.
· You will be invited within 2 business days through your RCC email account.
· If you do not receive and email invite, contact the RCC Promise Program office by email:  the.promise@rcc.edu     (and include your full name, date of birth, RCC ID# in the email or they will be unable to help you)
If you have already applied to Norco College and would like to go to RCC instead, you must contact the Norco College Admissions office and request a home campus change to RCC:  admissions@norcocollege.edu.

For further information about the RCC Promise Program, go to:  https://www.rcc.edu/services/completion/promise/Pages/Home.aspx, scroll to the bottom and click on Frequently Asked Questions for specific information.

Stay safe and healthy,

The Norco High School Counseling Department

